
"Blessed are those you choose 
and bring near to live in your courts!"

- Psalm 65: 4a
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 Prayer Focus

Thank the Lord...

For the new visiting guidance that will enable one named visitor to have closer
contact with their loved one
That the vaccination programme has gone well, and for the hope this brings
for a return to a more normal way of living
For the way He has continued to sustain our staff teams over the course of an
incredibly challenging year

Ask the Lord...

We praise the Lord for the blessing it is to be chosen by Him and brought near to
live with Him. We are so grateful for the many older people living with us who are
walking closely with the Lord.

To guide our Managers as they respond to the changing guidance around
visiting 
For patience and endurance for any older Christians who are continuing to
find the lockdown restrictions difficult, especially those who are missing going
to church
For His blessing upon our plans to build a new care home on the South Coast.
That planning permission for the prospective site we have found would be
approved


